
 

 

INTERRA CREDIT UNION DONATES TO THE NEW LAGRANGE BASEBALL AND SOFTBALL COMPLEX 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 27, 2021 – Interra Credit Union has committed $10,000 

to the development of the new LaGrange Baseball and Softball 

Complex that is anticipated to open summer of 2022. “LaGrange 

Baseball and Softball League couldn’t be more excited for our 

recent partnership with Interra,” stated Brett Bateman, 

President of the LaGrange Baseball and Softball League. “We’re 

glad to see we are all in this project together,” he added. 

“Interra is proud of this opportunity to be invested in a project 

that supports the youth in LaGrange county,” stated Joel 

Richard, Senior Vice President of Member Experience for Interra. 

“In conversations with project leaders, it is clear that this 

initiative will benefit everyone involved in the youth baseball and 

softball programs,” he added. “Partnerships, such as this, align 

perfectly with Interra’s vision to Do Well To Do GoodTM for our 

members, employees and communities,” he concluded.  

 
Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving more 

than 86,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble 

counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 
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For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 

 

 

 

 

Interra Credit Union recently made a $10,000 donation to help 

build the new LaGrange Baseball and Softball Complex.  (L-R): 

Interra Senior Vice President Joel Richard, LaGrange Baseball 

& Softball League President Brett Bateman and Treasurer 

Melissa Bateman, Interra LaGrange Branch Manager Haley 

Nickell, Interra Mortgage Loan Originator Gina Champion. 
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